
To: Board of Trustees

From: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent

Regard: Superintendent Annual Evaluation and Consider the 
Superintendent Contract

Date: February 24, 2025

At this time, the Board will convene into closed session to conduct the 
Superintendent’s Annual Evaluation.

Consider the Superintendent Contract:

• Take no action until the next year of the contract

• Extend the current contract with existing language

• Extend the contract with modifications to existing language

Suggested Language:

“I move that the Board approve a Favorable/Unfavorable (choose one) Evaluation, 

and              (choose one of the above contract options).”


